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DATES TO REMEMBER:
(See Calendar Attached)

HOLIDAYS FOR STUDENTS:

Students do not attend school on the dates indicated below for the following reasons:

May   6
 -
AGM For Teachers
May
 7
 -
Subject Council Day ForTeachers




May 
24
 -
Victoria Day Holiday 

EMERGENCY CELL PHONE NUMBERS: 
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In an attempt to expedite communication during emergencies, parents and guardians are reminded that in addition to the regular school office phone (627-4086) both the Principal, Mr. Donovan and Vice Principal, Mrs. Page are equipped with cell phones. Please make note of the following:


Emergency Cell # - Mr. Donovan 
623-8687


Emergency Cell # - Mrs. Page

625-2587

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS:  PENNIES FOR PATIENTS:

Croft will be hosting a penny drive for The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society of Canada from May 3 to May 21.  Pennies for Patients (Une sou pour une vie) is a program that helps support children and families with leukemia.

Croft will be having a penny/loose change drive! Any loose change or donations are welcome.  If your family would like to donate re: the web, here is the link:

 http://my.e2rm.com/TeamPage.aspx?teamID=157681&langPref=en-CA

Along with our penny drive, we will be selling SMENCILS for $1.00 each.  These scented pencils will surely help students do their work and help raise lots of money!  They are on sale during the penny drive in classrooms before O'Canada.  SMENCILS can be purchased from class reps.  For the purchase of a SMENCIL, students will get their name placed on our Pennies for Patients Wall of Fame in the lobby!
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FOOD SAFETY TIPS:
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BBQ Tips – Keep raw foods away from cooked foods and do not use the same plate or tray for raw and cooked meats.

Keep meats, salads and perishable foods in the refrigerator until you are ready to use them.  

Check for proper hamburger doneness by using a food thermometer .  Remember, your burger’s done a 71 C.
/jei

